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September 11, 1954.

Mrs. John V. II. Dorr,
West Branch,
Westport, Conn.

Dear Mrs. Dorr:

It gives me great pleasure to thank 
you in the name of the Rutgers University 
Library for your thoughtfulness in sending 
us a copy of your beautiful book.

Thanks also for being so kind as to 
sign it which will make it doubly valuable to 
us.

Sincerely yours,

Donald F. Cameron,
Librarian of the University.


